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Willington Primary School’s first Switch off/Outdoor Education Day! 

On Tuesday 24th June we will be holding our first Switch Off Day/Outdoor Education 

Day. We are looking forward to an exciting day filled with outdoor activities, including 

Sports Day for years 1, 2 and 3, hosting a renewable 

energy debate and natural art. It promises to be a fun 

and enriching experience for all our children. 

We will also be using this day to save electricity by 

switching off the majority of electrical appliances 

across the school. 

Thank you for your support in making this a         

wonderful day for the children. 

Caterpillar delivery in EYFS 

Earlier this week EYFS had a very special  

delivery of 5 tiny caterpillars. They can’t wait 
to watch them grow and change. 

  

 Reading Programme 

Some of our children are taking part in a 

reading programme. They had a great first 
session! 

Coats and Jumpers 

Please could we ask that children come 
into school wearing jumpers and coats on 

cold and wet days. Please make sure these 
are labeled with their names. 

We have a considerable amount of lost  
property. If you are missing any items 

please pop into the main reception to 
check the lost property boxes. Thank you 

Reception - Skylar 

Year 1 - Olivia 

Year2 –Poppy 

Year 3 –Henry 

Year 4 –Ellie-Mae 

Year 5 –Heidi 

Year 6 –Scarlett 

Tuesday 24th June 2025 


